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Dearest legislators, I oppose SB1577.  

 

Voting is for Oregon citizens, and there are people who apply for Oregon colleges 

who do not qualify as citizens. I cheer their efforts to an education, but Oregon has 

other ways to register to vote that are available and easy to do. We wouldn't want to 

have new foreign students accidentally fill out the voter registration, not realizing they 

don't qualify, causing chaos and administrative burden which have costs. 

 

Furthermore, Oregon’s data exposures of 2023 and prior have not been addressed 

properly. 

 

I bless you in Jesus Christ's name. 


